March 2018
Town of Holland meeting

The Town Board of Holland met on March 5, 2018 at 8pm.

Chmn Wall called the meeting to order, all members were present. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and the minutes of the last meeting were read, a motion by Sup. VandeWettering made to approve, seconded by Sup. Geiger. Motion passed.

Old Business - none

Open Forum - Ed Born asked if the town had an electronic collection program? Sup. Geiger stated that he would check with the country to see what could be done.

New Business - Mark Kiel stated he would run the waste site collection in Hollandtown and has made 9 dates for the collection of leaves, brush and other yard waste. Sup. Geiger thanked Mr. Kiel for his efforts on solving the problem and getting cooperation from the community. Mr. Kiel stated that the Sanitary District would list the hours and days that the collection would take place. Mr. Kiel set a schedule to be posted at the town hall, Van Abel's and the minimart in Hollandtown.

Payment of Bills - After review a motion to pay them was made by Sup. VandeWettering, seconded by Sup. Geiger. Motion passed.

Setting dates for the open book and board of review. A motion by Sup. Geiger to set April 7 for the open book from 8am-10am at the town hall and April 25 from 1pm-3pm at the town hall for the board of review. Sup. VandeWettering made the motion for approval, seconded by Sup. Geiger. Motion passed.

Communications - none

Being no other business, a motion to adjourn was made by Sup. VandeWettering, seconded Sup. Geiger. Meeting adjourned.